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May 28, 1949. 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire, 
434 North Maple, 
Albuquerque, New Mexico. 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Thanks very much for your kind letter of May 4th 
calling my attention to your original report of our 
reception on December 10th, 1948. I regret that this 
report of yours was not acknowledged when you sent us 
your letter of December 10th. Please accept our 
apologies and consider this as confirmation of your 
report. 

I again thank .0 for the repor and inv e 
you to visit with s whenever the oppo tunity p esents 
itself. . 
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Wonderful Mountain Empire of Virginia 


